
NOTIFICATION 
(Addendum)   

11th August, 2018 

In partial modification to the earlier notification it is to inform that keeping in view regarding 

the bandh on 14
th

 and 15
th

 of August 2018 in Nagaland it has been decided that the date of 

Ph.D Hindi written exam be extended to 17
th

 of August and the interview and verification of 

original documents will be done on 18
th

 August. 

 

 

(Prof. Nigamananda Das)                                                               (Dr. Anuj Kumar)  

 Head i/c, Deptt. of Hindi                                    Assistant Professor 

Dean, School of Humanities                                                              Dept. of Hindi 

 NU, Kohima Campus, Meriema                                           NU, Kohima Campus, Meriema 
 

 


